
 

 

Public Notice 

The Town of Pendleton is currently accepting applications to fill an opening on the Municipal 

Election Commission. This appointment will serve the remainder of a term ending December 31, 

2025. 

Applications will be accepted through July 25, 2025, and the appointment is expected to be made 

by the Town Council at their August 5, 2025, meeting. 

If you are interested in serving your community, please apply by the deadline. 

The Boards & Commissions Application is available here.  

For more information or to apply, please visit www.townofpendleton.org or contact Town Hall at 

864-646-9409. 

 

https://us.openforms.com/Form/273e36a0-37b0-49fc-a1c7-f66680f2fca8
http://www.townofpendleton.org/

